
 

Lakeside Presbyterian Center for Children 
INVITES YOU TO TOUR OUR SCHOOL! 

January 3, 2022 
9:00am or 10:30am 

Join us for an in-person tour of our school  
for the upcoming 2022-2023 school year.  

 
If your child’s birthday falls in between June 2017 and August 2020 and is fully potty trained, he/she is 

eligible to enroll in the school year beginning August 2022. These parent-only tours are 30-minutes long (one 
parent per household only please).  All persons are subject to Lakeside’s COVID-19 protocols (initial health 

screening, temperature check, and face coverings and physical distancing while on site).   
Wait list applications are available here.  Once we receive the completed wait list application, you will be 

billed $50 for the application fee.  Additionally, you may complete a paper application with the fee and mail 
it: $50 application fee via mail to; Vivian Ta, Enrollment Coordinator, 201 Eucalyptus Drive, San Francisco 

CA 94132. Please make your check payable to Lakeside Presbyterian Center for Children 
 

Please RSVP with our Enrollment Coordinator, Vivian Ta, at enrollment@lakesidechildrencenter.org.  We 
hope to see you there! 

 
Lakeside Presbyterian Center for Children 

201 Eucalyptus Drive 
San Francisco, CA 94132 

(415) 564-5044 
For more information, visit our website at www.lakesidechildrencenter.org 

https://schools.mybrightwheel.com/sign-in?redirect_path=forms/70790b5a-e8ca-4433-bae0-276cdfb9cf7c/self-service
mailto:enrollment@lakesidechildrencenter.org

